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The Salmon process 
In our previous written Hillsborough investigation update published earlier in July 
2022, we advised you that we are applying the Salmon process to our investigations 
to ensure those individuals or organisations that are criticised in our reports are 
given the opportunity to respond, if they have not yet been given the opportunity to 
do so.  

We also advised that we would provide you with more accurate information and 
anticipated timescales regarding the process as soon as we could.  

We currently estimate that the Salmon process will begin early in 2023. While we still 
cannot be any more specific about how long the process may take, we will of course 
provide you with progress updates as soon as we are in a position to do so.  

To find out more about our work or to request this report in an alternative format, you 
can contact us in a number of ways:  

Independent Office for Police Conduct (IOPC)  
Hillsborough PO Box 1245 Warrington WA1 9FW 
Tel: 0161 246 8503 
Email: hillsborough@policeconduct.gov.uk 
Website: www.policeconduct.gov.uk 
 
We welcome telephone calls in Welsh  
Rydym yn croesawu galwadau ffôn yn y Gymraeg  
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